Public Hearing Proposed Budget for 2015 September 8th, 2014

Council President Talbotte Richardson called the public hearing to order at 6:30 pm. Other Councilpersons present were Greg Redden, Bob Wright, Darryl Kepley and Patti Hayes. Also present was Clerk Jack Travillian.

Public Hearing;

The purpose of this meeting was reviewing the town budget for 2015. Clerk Travillian went over the changes that were required due to an increase in the firefighting contracted cost. The rate is based on what the assessed value times the rate that the Greenville township trustee has set for other citizens in the unincorporated areas. That resulted in an additional rate increase of \$3,000 from the previous approved budget.

Motion was made to accept 2014-TO-034 - Ordinance for the 2015 Budget, by Councilman Wright and seconded by Councilwoman Hayes. Motion passed 5-0.

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

PRESIDING OFFICER TOWN OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA